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Date: February 7, 2019 
To: Human Affairs Committee  
From Gabriel Perez, City Planner 
Subject:  Discussion of Community Town Hall on Homeless Issues 
 
 
At the February 5, 2019 City Council Meeting, the City Council discussed the 
possibility of the City hosting a community town hall on homeless issues.  The City 
Council asked that the Human Affairs Committee (HAC) be involved in establishing 
goals for the town hall.  This matter is on the HAC agenda for discussion at the 
February 12, 2019 meeting.  Councilmember Ferguson and Mayor Pro Tem Bane 
will work with the HAC, staff and stakeholders on further establishing the 
objectives and format for the town hall forum.  The matter will be agendized for a 
future Council meeting.   
 
For more information on this item, below is a link to the City Council meeting 
where consideration of a community town hall on homeless issues is discussed at 
approximately 1:57:00, under Item 11.D. Council Members Reports: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ok8bW8sYOVs&list=PL4oL7wx4Y4s5dElAry8
1t1SMT4rOFs6Pe&index=3 
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